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September 23, 2020 

Trent Prall 
City of Grand Junction 
250 N 5ht St.  
Grand Junction, CO 81501 
 

RE:    Riverside Parkway, File No. M-2020-038 , 110c Limited Impact Operation Construction 
Materials Reclamation Permit Application Adequacy Review #2 

 

Dear Mr. Prall: 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) is in the process of reviewing the above 
referenced application in order to ensure that it adequately satisfies the requirements of the 
Colorado Land Reclamation Act for the Extraction of Construction Materials (Act) and the 
associated Mineral Rules and Regulations of the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board for the 
Extraction of Construction Materials (Rules).  During review of the material submitted, the Division 
determined that the following issue(s) of concern shall be adequately addressed before the 
application can be considered for approval. 

 
Exhibit D 

1. Pursuant to Rule 6.3.4(d)/(e) describe the pond/sediment control features that will remain 
post-reclamation.   

2. With regards to Rule 6.3.4(2) clarify that no bond is required for this site pursuant to C.R.S. 
34-32.5-110(6) since the Operator is the City of Grand Junction  

Exhibit L 

3. Rule 6.3.12. Blank structure agreements were included however there is no proof that the 
agreements were ever sent. Please provide proof that agreements were mailed and an 
attempt to complete the structure agreements was made prior to the engineering 
evaluation.   

Public Notice 

4. Pursuant to Rule 1.6.2(1)(e) provide proof that the newspaper publication notice was 
served to all Owners of Record (i) and (ii).  

a. Clarify if the certified mail cards included in adequacy response 1 were for public 
notice or a different notice.  
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Please submit your response(s) to the above listed issue(s) by Thursday, September 24, 2020 in 
order to allow the Division sufficient time for review. 

The Division will continue to review your application and will contact you if additional information 
is needed. The decision date for this application is set for September 24, 2020. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, 
Denver, CO 80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 303-866-3567 ext. 8183 or via email at 
amy.yeldell@ state.co.us 

 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
 
Cc:  
Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
River City Consultants 
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